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Comments: I think this is a great project.   We are located at the end of Buck Creek Road and our  land borders

the FS on 2 sides. we also plan on doing some broadcast burning on our land with the help of the FS.  If we can

do anything to promote the project, please let us know.

 

After this project is done, I would like to see more aggressive weed management in the area.  Spotted knapweed

is abundant and hawkweed is becoming more abundant.  Hounds tongue is also being spread.  The cattle

grazing permit in the area has acerbated the problem.  It is not prime grazing land and grazing has no benefits for

this ecosystem.


